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Issues published  

• The most recent issue is Volume 40, Issue 2 (2020), a special issue of 205 pages on 
the 75th anniversary of the liberation of the Netherlands and the end of World War II.  

Titled Seventy-five years after the end of World War II: Looking back, being in the 
pandemic present, it contains five peer-reviewed articles and twelve book reviews. 
These include topics concerning the ethics of Covid-19 care rationing in the 
Netherlands, Liberation in the Netherlands and the ensuing colonial war in the Dutch 
East Indies, the postcolonial work of writer Beb Vuyk, the Jewish hiding experience in 
Dutch fiction, the Dutch theologian Willem A. Visser ‘t Hooft’s role in the Swiss Road 
underground resistance and communication route, as well as discussions regarding 
fascism, Nazi looting, the Holocaust, survival stories, and monuments. The issue was 
well received, as evidenced by the positive and appreciative emails sent to the editor by 
a number of journal readers and contributors.  

Issues planned  

• Volume 41, Issue 1 (2021) is forthcoming in July with one peer-reviewed article 
and a record number of book reviews (around twenty-eight), spanning topics 
from art history to science.  

• Volume 41, Issue 2 (2021) is planned for the late fall of 2021/early winter of 2022 
and will contain the Proceedings from the virtually held annual meeting at the 
2021 Congress of the Humanities and Social Sciences, hosted by the University 
of Alberta. Dr. Tanja Collet will be the guest editor for this special Proceedings 
issue, which is themed around 1) linguistics and translation studies; 2) literary 
studies; and 3) historical studies.  

• Volume 42, Issue 1 (2022) may include at least two articles that have been peer-
reviewed through the double-blind review process and are currently being 
revised by each of the authors.  
Editorial board  
Each of the eight members of the editorial board is expected to subject 
submissions to the journal that are based on papers delivered at the 2021 
CAANS annual meeting to an internal review for the Proceedings issue.  
Editorial support  
Former CJNS/RCÉN Editor Dr. Inge Genee has continued to lend support and 
training for the past year, which was my second year as editor of the journal. Her 
generous assistance with proofreading, editing, typesetting, and general 
production of the journal has been provided to me on an ad hoc basis.  



Finances  
As in previous years, the only permanent expenses related to the journal are our 
Canadian Association of Learned Journals (CALJ) membership and cost related 
to the website. However, going forward, I would like to request an annual 
subscription to Dropbox Plus (CA$155.88) for cloud storage (2,000 GB) and file 
sharing to manage the production of the journal. The free Dropbox Basic account 
used so far exclusively for CJNS files is out of space (2GB). The upgrade would 
allow me to remain organized and efficient in my work for CJNS, enabling me to 
archive previous work and to share files through the cloud with those assisting 
me with the journal.  
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